SUNSHINE STATE SAFETY RECOGNITION AWARD
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Your company has been recognized by USF SafetyFlorida for its effort in implementing and maintaining an
effective safety and health program/process as documented during our consultation visit on 08/23/2022.

To motivate and support employers who proactively work with their employees and USF SafetyFlorida. This award serves as a bridge to a greater
awareness of what your company’s safety culture can do for you. During our consultative visit to your site, your managers and employees demonstrated
a commitment to continuously improve the effectiveness of your company’s workplace safety and health management system. This commitment to
workplace safety and health is being commended by USF SafetyFlorida. Thank you for setting high standards as you continue to participate in the
occupational safety and health of your workplace.
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John's Lake Landing
17011 SR 50
Clermont, FL 34711
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